
 
  
12 March 2024 
  
Dear Amanda: 
  
Greetings from the William & Mary Bray School Lab! We have lots of exciting news to share 
with you! 

In this Email 

•      Williamsburg Bray School featured in Southern Living magazine 

•      Bray School Stories: Seeking Mary & Elisha 

•      (Re)making the Past: Sewing at the Williamsburg Bray School 

•      Voice of the Artist: Delita Martin residency at W&M 

•      1 Tribe 1 Day at W&M 

Williamsburg Bray School featured in Southern Living magazine 

 
  
The story of the Williamsburg Bray School continues to spread! The Williamsburg Bray School 
Initiative, the on-going partnership between The Colonial Williamsburg Foundation and the 
W&M Bray School Lab, was featured in an article in Southern Living magazine! Read the article 
here. 

Bray School Stories: Seeking Mary & Elisha 

•      Sponsored by W&M Bray School Lab 

•      Monday, March 18, 2024 | 6:00 – 7:00 PM 

•      Zoom 

•      The event is free but registration is required 
  

 

https://www.southernliving.com/williamsburg-bray-school-8559263
https://www.southernliving.com/williamsburg-bray-school-8559263
https://go.wm.edu/PpyBRX


  
Join the W&M Bray School Lab each month in a new series on Zoom: Bray School Stories: 
Finding the Bray School Students. Led by Elizabeth Drembus of the W&M Bray School Lab, these 
sessions are a blend of research and exploration, aiming to shed light on the past and connect it 
to the present through descendant-centered genealogical research. 
  
In March, Elizabeth will focus on the search for Bray School scholars Mary & Elisha -- and 
elucidate the process of engaging in genealogical work at the same time. 
More information here. 
  
After you register, catch up with our past episodes of Bray School Stories. 

(Re)making the Past: Sewing at the Williamsburg Bray School 

•      Sponsored by W&M Bray School Lab 

•      Monday, March 25, 2024 | 6:00 – 7:30 PM  

•      Bruton Heights School 301 First Street Williamsburg, VA 

•      Space is limited – register here! 
  

 
  
W&M Bray School Lab is proud to present a workshop on 18th-century sewing, followed by 
hands-on instruction in stitching techniques that the students at the Williamsburg Bray School 
would likely have learned. This unique workshop has limited space, so if you are interested, 
make your plans to attend and register now! 
  
If you have any questions or need help registering, email braylab@wm.edu 

Delita Martin residency and lecture at the Muscarelle Museum of Art 

•      Presented by the Muscarelle Museum of Art 

•      March 19, 2024, | 5:00 – 6:00 PM 

•      Commonwealth Auditorium, Sadler Center 

•      Free and open to the public, but registration is required 

•      Reception to follow 

https://events.wm.edu/event/view/wm/356988
https://www.wm.edu/sites/brayschool/research-engagement/events/bray-school-stories.php
https://forms.office.com/r/GeQqtAEhxT
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=Prw8uR1mWECGk6iXuSS414rKz9WjFGtFnv0VJAAI7nJUQ0c4Wlk2M0ZETTZWSFg4VFFJVEVYTFVVUC4u&origin=lprLink
mailto:braylab@wm.edu
https://go.wm.edu/CLbdkj


  

 
  
The W&M Bray School Lab and Strategic Cultural Partnerships are proud sponsors of the 
upcoming residency of renowned artist Delita Martin at William & Mary at the Muscarelle 
Museum of Art.  
  
Martin’s art addresses issues of identity and representation, using a rich vocabulary of recent 
and historic signs, symbols, and language focusing on the stories of Black women.  
  
Over the course of the residency, Martin will engage various audiences in conversations about 
the work, providing opportunities for students, faculty, staff, alumni and the wider community 
to explore issues of representation and legacy together. 
  
In this Voice of the Artist lecture, Martin will discuss her journey as an artist, the people and 
stories that inspire her, and the questions and issues that drive her work. 
A reception will follow her talk. This lecture will take place in Commonwealth Auditorium in the 
W&M Sadler Center, and registration is required. 
  
Learn more about Delita Martin’s residency at W&M.  
  

William & Mary 1 Tribe 1 Day 

•      March 26, 2024  

•      Support the on-going work of the W&M Bray School Lab! 
  

 
  
One Tribe One Day, William & Mary’s annual day of giving is March 26, 2024. We are grateful 
for your continued support of our research at the W&M Bray School Lab! Please consider 
making a gift in support of our on-going efforts! 
  

https://wmsas.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cXSENE2Jlh0rPnM
https://muscarelle.wm.edu/event/voice-of-the-artist-delita-martin/?fbclid=IwAR0i2LiTr_-94ob6VD1iSPIeDFS-zA-X9tpXyl_SSX2UljGQbmjGWPxfmKs
https://giving.wm.edu/where-to-give/capital-projects/bray-school/
https://otod.wm.edu/get-involved/
https://giving.wm.edu/where-to-give/capital-projects/bray-school/
https://giving.wm.edu/where-to-give/capital-projects/bray-school/


As always, we are so happy to have you join us on this journey. We hope to see you out at one 
of our many upcoming events! 

Follow us on social media! 
Stay up to date with all the events, research findings and latest news by following us on our 
social media pages! 

•      W&M Bray School Lab on Facebook 

•      W&M Strategic Cultural Partnerships on Instagram 
  
Sincerely yours,  
  

 
  
William & Mary Bray School Lab 
wm.edu/braylab 
wm.edu/scp 
braylab@wm.edu 
  
You are receiving this email because you have previously asked to stay in touch with the William & Mary Bray School Lab. If you 
want to unsubscribe from future communications, reply to this email with “Unsubscribe” in the body. 
  

https://www.facebook.com/wmbraylab/
https://www.instagram.com/wm_scp
http://wm.edu/braylab
http://wm.edu/scp
mailto:braylab@wm.edu
http://wm.edu/braylab

